Mulcahy, Carriann

From: Von Hone, Kurt W.

Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 8:27 AM

To: CSC-DL Siting Council

Cc: '‘whitcomb@allpointstech.com’; Brochu, Chris S; Von Hone, Kurt W.

Subject: ' FW: Redding Ridge CSC Pockett 449

Please be advised that an additional discussion with the Department’s Maintenance
Unit and All Points Technology Corporation, who represents the applicant, has
determined that an Encroachment Agreement is not required for Docket 449.
Construction work will only be performed on the property owned by Redding Ridge
Fire District 1. In the application, MCM/ New Cingular Wireless (AT&T) has entered into
a long term lease with the fire district.

Mr. Whitcomb (All Points Technology Corporation), confirmed in a telephone
conversation with this office that no construction will be performed within State ROW,
As stated in his e-mail to this office if impacts within State ROW do occur duetc
unforeseen events, an encroachment permit and the required review by the State’s
District 4 Permit Office will be performed.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Kt W, von Hone . :
Trawportation Project Engineer - Ulililiey Section
Connecticut Department of Trangbortadion

Buveww of Engineering and Highwey Constiuction
Offtce (860) 594-3267 Fope (860)594-3175
ket vonhone@ct goy

From: John Whitcomb [mailto:jwhitcomb@allpointstech.com]
Sent: Monday, June 30, 2014 4:21 PM

To: Robert Burns

Cc: Von Hone, Kurt W.

Subject: Redding Ridge CSC Dockett 449

Bob
Talked with Kurt again today. He is very responsive and deservesa kudo.

He checked with the reviewing engineer and noted that a new letter will be sent to CSC regarding same. An
encroachment permit is not required for the project shown on our submittal. If, site construction requires any work
within the right of way then a permit will be required. As it is drawn and intended to be constructed an encroachment
permit will not be required.



